
                           Notice for Cancellation of RFP on Film based training Content   

 

It is intimated to all concerned that the  Limited Request For Proposals for Film 

based training content development published 0n 31.12.2012 has been 

cancelled.   

An open RFP for the same will be issues shortly.  


